THE GARLAND COMPANY, INC.

HiGH PERFORMANCE BUILDING ENVELOPE SOLUTIONS

since 1895

TROY THOMPSON

MN/WI Representative
MN 612-991-4651

E-Mail:tthompson@garlandind.com
April 14th, 2020

Julie Osterbauer

Supervisor of Buildings & Grounds
Mahtomedi Public Schools

1520 Mahtomedi Avenue
Mahtomedi, MN 55115

Dear Julie:

Last week sealed bids were opened to tally results for the 2020 Building Envelope Repairs.
Please see the attached tally sheet identifying the bid results. The lowest responsible bidder is
Atomic Sheet Metal from Vadnais Heights, MN. Their bid amounts are as follows:

Line Item #1: $140,000

Penthouse 2A: $40,000
Penthouse 2B: $40,000

Penthouse 2C: $40,000
Penthouse 2D: $40,000

Total Award Price: $300,000

Atomic Sheet Metal was contacted and confirmed their intention to complete the project as
specified. Therefore, it is our formal recommendation to award all bids as illustrated above.

If you have any further questions or require any further assistance please feel free to contact me
at 612-991-4651. Thank you and I look forward to seeing this project through its completion.

Sincerely,

Troy Thompson
The Garland Company



